This waste does not belong in the sewage

Food remains, organic waste, all types of packaging




Stockings, underwear

This waste does not belong in the sewage and should not be disposed of in
toilets, cisterns, street drains, floor drains.

This waste contaminates the canals and can lead to damage in the pumping equipment and
in the ARA. It unnecessarily complicates sewage treatment.

The waste can be disposed of at the respective waste dumping grounds of the municipalities
or at the collection centres of the canton.

The AVG thanks you for your contribution to clean water in Glarnerland.
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